
Dear Birth Parent,  

 

Please know, first off, how much of an honor it would be to raise your little 

one.  We adopted our first child in 2017 and understand what an unbelievable 

privilege this would be.  We are so very excited at the prospect of completing 

our family through adoption and so are our friends and family.  In fact, we have 

a number of close family and friends who have adopted.  Your little one will be 

loved unconditionally, not just by us but also our closest friends and very large 

extended family.  Your child will have a village of supporters, caregivers, and 

mentors to look up to, protect, and help him/her grow into a strong and capable 

young child/adult.   

 

We believe very strongly in making sure our child knows their biological 

family and personal birth story. It is so very important for your little one to 

know the amazing role you have in his/her life.  We understand you want your 

child to have the best chance to succeed in this world – we will give 

EVERYTHING WE HAVE to make sure this happens. He/she will be provided 

with continuous opportunities to grow and learn, and you can bet we will be by 

your child’s side every step of the way.  We look forward to cultivating and 

celebrating his/her talents however they may bloom. 

  

We wish you the best as you make your decision. Thank you so much for 

considering us to be a part of your life and the life of your child!   

 

Much love,  

 

Kyle and Shea  
 
  


